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STUDENT BULLLTIN
Tuesday, December 2, 1969

THOUGHT T'OR THE DAY

and the Lord shall guide thee continually, and satisfy thy soul in drought
and make fat thy bones: and thou shalt be like a watered garden, and like
a spring of water, whose waters fail not. m=-Isaiah 58:11

RESIDENCE HALLS TO CLOSE

The residence halls will be closed from December 20% to January . The
cafeteria will be closed on noon of December 20t and will open on the even-
ing of January Lt,

**Reservations for a room in the residence hall for Winter interim must be
made by December 5t with the Assistant Deans.

PHOTOGRAPHERS ! !

A photography meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, January 3rd at 8:00 p.m.
Please meet in the ASB office of the SUB.

ATTENTION ALL STUDENTS!

Make plans to attend a vesper service on Wednesday, December 3rd at 7:30
pem. in the Chapel. You won't want to miss it!

THOSE WHO DID NOT REGISTER FOR WINTER QUARTER

Students are to file an abbreyiate exit notice form at the Registrar's
Service Window in Bronson Hall. This should be done immediately, even
though the current quarter will not have concluded until December 19th,

FOR SALE -- AN ACCORDIAN!

A 120-bass diamond accordian in excellent condition is for sale. It has

3 bass changes, 5 triple changes, a loud and soft switch. Tt originally
sold for $550.00 but is now selling for $275.00. TEasy terms are available.
If you are interested, contact Mrs. Davis, residenc counselor for Perks
Hall.

NORTHWEST COLLEGE ORATORY CONTEST

Monday, December 8th, at 8:15 P.m. in the Learning Center Auditorium the
following students will compete in an original oratory contest: Linda
Benjamin, Teresa Elder, Renee Flatau, Sallee Schroeder, Juanita Wood,
Fred Anderson, Dan Cook, Bob Smith, and Roger Spielman. You are invited
to attend this event.

ATTENTION MUSICIANS!

Any musical group finterested in trying out for PR status, there will be
try outs on Wednesiday, December 3rd, at 7:30 pem. Contact Mrs. Pincosy
for further information.

STUDENT ACCOUNTS

Accounts must be paid in full by December 5t,
Those eligible for discounts should file the application form for the
Winter Quarter. Get the forms at the receptionist desk in the Ad Bldg.



